
 

 

Press Contact: Lieutenant Bill Russell / wrussell@ontariopolice.org 

Phone Number: (909) 408 -1921 

Date:   April 14, 2022 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

Occurrence Date: April 13, 2022 

 

INCIDENT: Residential Burglary Suspects Arrested 
 

ONTARIO CA – Ontario Police arrested two suspects caught in the act of a residential burglary.  

On April 13, 2022, at 7:47 PM, Ontario Police Dispatch received a 911 call from a resident who 

advised two suspects were attempting to enter the rear door of her home in the 3300 block of 

S. Primrose Drive. The victim caught the suspects on her home surveillance cameras. 

Ontario Police Officers immediately responded and spotted two male suspects fleeing the 

location. With the assistance of the Ontario Police Air Unit, officers located both suspects as 

they fled and hid from police.  

This incident occurred within the zone where many recent burglaries have taken place. 

Residents are advised to remain vigilant as there is a possibility these are not the only people 

involved in the thefts. As in this case, the installation and frequent monitoring of home 

surveillance cameras prove to be valuable tools in stopping criminal activity. Motion activated 

cameras and lights serve not only as tools to assist in capturing suspects, but also work to deter 

thefts from occurring. In addition, swift and immediate reporting to the police, as well as good 

communication with neighbors, are critical components to keeping your neighborhoods safe. 

Anyone with information is asked to contact the Ontario Police Department at 909-986-6711 or 

Detective Ryan Ronveaux at 909-408-1748.  Information may also be reported anonymously by 

calling WE-TIP at 78-CRIME or online at www.wetip.com.  
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